
 

Disclaimer 
1. Kowloon Junior School, English Schools Foundation and its affiliates shall take no responsibility for any activities, events, and 

services that are organised by other organisations or individuals and are mentioned in our newsletters. 
2. Our newsletters may contain direct marketing materials that are related to students’ daily school activities and the KJS community.  

Parents who choose not to receive such materials should use their own discretion. 

3. In accordance with our Personal Data Handling Policy, Kowloon Junior School and English Schools Foundation may place your 
child’s photos, name, school work, activities and accomplishments in our newsletters or other publications (including but not limited 
to our websites and social media sites). If you would like to opt out, please email the school office at office@kjs.edu.hk. 
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“Success for Every Child” 

                 Date:  4 May 2021 

Dear year 6 parents and carers, 

 

We are pleased to announce that we can move forward with planning a leavers assembly for 

our year 6 students and invite parents/carers to attend. 

More details about health declarations and logistics will follow, closer to the event, and we 

will be following our 3Ms to success in order to mitigate any unnecessary risk.  

  

For now, the details we would like to share are as follows: 

Date: 29 June 2021 

Place: School Hall 

Timetable:  

8:30-9:10 6T 

9:10-9:55 6N 

10:10-10:55 6S 

10:55-11:35 6G 

11:35-12:15 6J 

No more than two adults per child will be admitted to watch and you will be seated in family 

bubbles. 

Children will remain at school for the morning.  

We are really looking forward to welcoming back our parent community into the school and 

have our fingers and toes crossed that nothing will interrupt the plans to make this happen.  

  

Warm Regards, 

 

Dawn Doucette 

Vice Principal 
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